
They have told the church about your love. Please send them on 
their way in a manner that honours God. 3 John 1:6 

This year we have seen children arrive from faraway places such 
as Ukraine and children journeying to and from our school from 
other parts of the country/ world.  This is the term when many 
classes are able to enjoy a school trip and our oldest children are 
even experiencing overnight stays.  Whether the journey is epic or 
small, physical or otherwise, it is important for us all to feel a 
sense of direction and accomplishment. Many biblical figures were 
called upon to undergo an epic journey, like Moses leading his 
people out of slavery and Jesus teaching the way of God 
throughout the Middle East. The missions we aim to fulfil are often 
met with adversity and doubt. In those difficult times of the 
journey, the words of the Bible can give us strength and direction.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
I took this picture at the weekend and was struck by the unusual journey 
of the movement of the water.  Sometimes our journeys take us on 
different directions to the ones we expect. 
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OUR SCHOOL VALUES: RESPECT – UNDERSTANDING – PEACE – HONESTY – RESPONSIBILITY – TEAMWORK 

 

 

 

  

           

  

NEWSLETTER 
 

13th May 2022 
It was lovely to return to school this term in beautiful, sunny weather.  Please remember to send 
your child in with a sun hat and also to apply sunscreen before school.   Our year 6 children have 
just finished their SATs and are zooming off to their residential next week.  Y5 will also be on their 
mini-residential for a few days at the beginning of next week.  Let’s hope the good weather holds! 
 

It will be a quiet school without our older children for most of next week. However, Little Peppers 
are practising a fabulous song for their parent assembly on Friday, which is sounding great.  They 
are also looking forward to their Y2 Games on Tuesday.  What a busy week they have ahead! 

Y2 Celebration Assembly for parents 
Friday, 20th May 9am 

Welcome 
This term we have welcomed Danylo from 
Ukraine to our school.  I am so proud of how 
Danylo has settled into his new class and 
surroundings, and how Folly Fields have 
taken him into their fold with kindness, 
understanding and excitement.  I know Y3 are 
going to have a great Summer term. 
 
 

    Class Photos Tuesday, 24th May 
   Full School uniform please 
  with cardigan/jumper and tie. 

 

Happy School Bag Collection 
Thursday, 9th June. 
Please bring your bags to the  
area of grass in front of the pond by 9am.  The last 
collection raised nearly £100, so it is well worth taking 
the time to sort out any unwanted clothing. 

Saturday, 21st May 12pm–3pm 
Please bring all your family and 
friends to this fun day! 
 

Medication 
If your child has been prescribed 
medication and it needs to be 
given during the school day 
please ensure that you give the 
office the medication in its original 
packaging with the prescription 
label on it.  You will need to 
complete a double-sided 
medication form. We will only give 
medication if the prescription is 
for 4x in 24 hours.  We will give 
one dose at lunchtime.  3x in 24 
hours can be spaced out at home 
and do not need to be given in 
school time.  For any other 
timings please speak to the office.   

 

Celebrating the end of SATs 
with a fun game of rounders. 


